

P.O. Box 5035 300 Dufferin Avenue London, ON N6A 4L9

October 3, 2018

K. Scherr

Managing Director, Environmental & Engineering Services and City Engineer

I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on October 2, 2018 resolved:

That, on the recommendation of the Managing Director, Environmental and Engineering Services and City Engineer, the Byron South Neighbourhood Sidewalk Connectivity Plan BE ENDORSED for implementation in the 2019 Annual New Sidewalk Program.

it being noted that the Civic Works Committee heard a verbal presentation from A. Gilbert, Vice Principal Byron Southwood Public School, and also received a communication from R. Ellis, with respect to this matter. (2018- T04) (2.4/13/CWC)

C. Saunders City Clerk /kmm

cc: Councillor A. Hopkins, Ward 9

- D. MacRae, Director Roads and Transportation
- P. Kavcic, Transportation Design Engineer
- S. Smith, Intern, Transportation Planning and Design

Chair and Members, Transportation Advisory Committee

P. McClennan, Executive Administration Assistant- Managing Director and City Engineer

List of external cc's on file in the City Clerk's Office